
  
   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Due to a staff training day on 15 June, there has been an alteration to one of the vaccination dates for 

those students getting vaccinations with JET Medicine. The revised and correct dates are as follows with 

the altered date in italics: 

Monday 5 June (5pm) - Rabies, Jap B Encephalitis 

Monday 12 June (5pm) - Rabies 

Thursday 29 June (5pm) - Rabies, Jap B Encephalitis 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me: nas@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Natalie Steer 

Acting Head of RS 


